
From: Paul Froisland
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference docket number cm20030211
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:45:36 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please have Altice extend their cable/internet cable lines into Knowlton Nj. We are in desperate need of improved
internet service.

Kind regards,
Paul Froisland

Sent from my iPhone
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